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Ref:NM/CS 
Tuesday 6 December 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE: Christmas at Medshamstede 

 
We hope you are nearly ready for the Christmas fun and celebrations. The students are beginning 

to start some Christmas activities here at school and excitement is building.  

Dojo points and communications are going well and we are so pleased to see so many families 

engaging with the platform and their child’s positive rewards. If you have any feedback on how 

communication is working for you, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me. 

We are looking forward to seeing many of you here in the Academy for Parents Evening tomorrow, 

Thursday 8th December. As part of the evening there will be a ‘pre owned’ uniform tables and books 

in the entrance for you to look through.  

Another day to join in with will be Christmas Jumper Day which is to raise funds for Save the 

Children. We will be holding Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 14th December. This is also our 

school Christmas Lunch with all the trimmings! Festive jumpers can be worn with mufti. If your child 

does not want to wear a Christmas jumper they should wear their full school uniform. We will 

shortly send a link for you to donate to Save the Children if you would like to. 

The ‘Friends of Medeshamstede’ are preparing and organising their Christmas party for the 

students taking place on Thursday 15th December and information for this is available via the 

“Medeshamstede Academy Parents Support Group” on Facebook. 

We are also very excited to say we are expecting a visit from Father Christmas himself. The 

Peterborough Lions are going to bring Father Christmas along on the afternoon of the 16th to see 

the students and deliver some gifts. 

Thank you for all your support this term. We hope you have a very happy and healthy Christmas 

and look forward to seeing you in the New Year. The academy re opens to students on Thursday 

5th January 2023. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

    
Miss C Smith                 Mrs S Martin 
Principal                       Executive Principal 
 
 

 

 


